Happy Spring from the Parents Association; please note the following:

- * Trivia Night, April 18: Registration form attached via this newsletter. Please respond ASAP. to ensure your table. An evening you do not want to miss!
- * Change of Date: Parent Association meeting April 23 at 6:30 p.m.; followed by Parent Network meeting; 7 p.m.- topic...Identifying Violence and Bullying
- Post Prom party: May 2 Dave and Busters; 11 3 p.m. A letter seeking additional donations has been sent.
- Golf Tournament: May 29 Please direct volunteer availability to Renau Bozarth; she will assist
 golf chair in coordinating persons with to do's to help make this a successful effort for the Dads
 Club.
- * Rambell: We still need four volunteers to split responsibility for putting rambell together. We will not have a Rambell if we do not get volunteers. Please respond to Judy Gorin or Renau Bozarth if you are interested in this project. Primarily data entry.
- * A big Thank You: to Kelly Frelich/Emily Dowdell on a wonderful teacher luncheon. Likewise kudos to Bev Kekec and Stacy Lesser for the great chili supper!
- * Teacher/Staff breakfast: April 3 Requests for donations to be forthcoming.

ENVIROTHON TEAM

The Envirothon team, consisting of seniors Rivka Feinberg, Natalie Krebs, Maxwell Montaldo, Mark Wilensky and Gina Wilmott won the Lexus Eco-Challenge for their work in implementing a rain garden on the grounds of the high school, researching wetlands and water quality and building a website to explain their work. The reward for the challenge was \$10,000 dollars in scholarships for the students and grants for the school. The team is now entered into the Lexus Eco-Challenge final competition at the end of March.

AFTER PROM PARTY

Prom is May 2, 7 - 11 p.m. The party continues at . . . Dave & Busters

Dave & Busters 13857 Riverport Drive

11 p.m. - 3 a.m.

Unlimited free play! Snacks and sodas provided.

Parent chaperones will be there, but we still need more volunteers. Please call Kelly Frelich 569-1757 to volunteer.

DONATE YOUR OLD PROM DRESS

If you have a formal gown or prom dress in your household that you would be willing to donate to a deserving student, your thoughtfulness would be greatly appreciated. With your contribution, less fortunate students can wear a nice prom dress to the dance this year. If you have a gown or dress to donate, please contact Ms. Terry Badgett at 314-853-6988/tbadgett@ladue.k12.mo.us to make arrangements for pick up or deliver to her at the high school by March 31st (Spring Break is March 23-30). Thank you for your time and consideration.